
From: S Connolly  

Date: 5 October 2021 at 17:01:50 BST 
To: programe.officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk 

Subject: Princes parade 

I’m appalled at the plans for building over this wealth of nature 

As you have no intentions of keeping Hythe special I hope you sleep at night! 

 
The reason I moved to Hythe last year was for the beautiful coastline the historical canal and 

the natural nature of this whole town.  It is one of Britain’s best kept secrets I will now be 
moving again. As I can’t believe this is allowed. We have one of the most expensive council 

taxes and I wrongly thought this was to keep this area beautiful and unspoilt! 

 
You as a council are totally not getting the point that this is a forever decision  

 
The whole world is currently thinking of what to do for the best with our environments.    

But not you 

  
Money has obviously crossed hands. 

 
Canals and beautiful areas of green will never come back you will have ruined it forever. 

 

S Connolly 
 

 




